
 

Request for Qualifications –Affordable Housing Opportunity Addendum No. 3 
City of Beverly Hills May 6, 2022 

 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS / CONCEPTUAL PROPOSALS  
(RFQ/P)  
AFFORDABLE HOUSING OPPORTUNITY  
CITY OF BEVERLY HILLS 
RFQ/P Addendum No. 3 

 

This Addendum No. 3 hereby modifies and/or provides supplemental information to the above-

referenced RFQ/P as follows:   

1. Submittal Method Modified 

Responses to the RFQ/P MUST BE emailed to lphillippo@beverlyhills.org with copy to 

ttway@beverlyhills.org and jgernes@beverlyhills.org.  Hard copies will not be accepted.  

Please note the City’s email servers cannot accept files sizes larger than 25 megabytes. 

Responses should be only one (1) single PDF with the following filename format without 

quotations and brackets:  

“[Development Entity Name] RFQ-P Response”   

For files that are larger than 25 megabytes, respondents can request a link from the City 

to upload the document.  

 

Respondents should anticipate submitting their responses well ahead of the deadline to 

avoid any late submittals due to technical issues. Late submittals shall be cause for 

disqualification.  

 

Per Addendum No. 2, and as a reminder, the RFQ/P Submittal Deadline is:  

Thursday, June 9, 2022 by 4:00 p.m.  

 

2. Addendum No. 3 Distribution 

This Addendum No. 3 has been distributed to all entities that submitted a Notice of 

Intent to Respond form and has additionally been posted on the RFQ/P webpage at 

www.beverlyhills.org/AHdevelopment. 
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